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BBMB ORGANIZED A BLOOD DONATION CAMP.  

Chandigarh, November 7, 2023 – The Bhakra Beas Management Board (BBMB) 

demonstrated its commitment to humanitarian values by organizing a Blood Donation 

Camp on the death anniversary of Late Maj. Gen. B.N. Kumar, the former Chairman of 

BBMB. The event took place at the BBMB Rest House, Sector 35-B, Chandigarh, and 

was conducted in partnership with the Department of Transfusion Medicine, P.G.I., 

Chandigarh. 

The Blood Donation Camp was inaugurated by Sh. Vipin Gupta, Chief 

Engineer/Transmission System, in the presence of Sh. Satish Singla, Secretary; Sh. 

Balbir Singh Sinhmar, Director/Security and Sh. Saurabh, Dy. CVO along with other 

senior officers of BBMB. 

Officers and employees from BBMB field stations across various regions, including 

Chandigarh, Kurukshetra, Nangal, Panipat, Ganguwal, Kotla and Jalandhar came 

forward to contribute to this noble cause.  A total of 65 officers and officials from BBMB 

donated blood on this occasion. 

Sh. Manoj Tripathi, Chairman, BBMB, who was at the Power Minister's Conference today 

at Delhi, expressed his appreciation for the generosity and selflessness of the donors, 

emphasizing the significance of such acts in showcasing the strength of humanity.  He 

said that the act of donating blood is a crucial and life-saving gesture, and BBMB's 

initiative in hosting this Blood Donation Camp reflects its commitment to making a positive 

impact on the society. 
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